
From: Steven Kalisz [mailto:skalisz@mhrmanagement.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2013 11:40 AM 
To: Peter@mainesubway.com 
Cc: subeval@aol.com; 'Angela Parent'; Patrick Harrington 
Subject: RE: Sign Permit - 25 Pearl Street 
 
Peter, 
 
I sent an email to Patrick earlier approving the sign design.  You can use this email as 
approval by 25 Pearl MHR LLC  for the sign as per  the earlier design we received and 
the modifications we discussed at the onsite meeting. 
 
Steve  
 
Steve Kalisz, General Manager  
MHR Management  
4 Milk Street  
PO Box 7488  
Portland ME  04112-7488  
207-358-7888 (office)  
207-358-7899 (fax)  
SKalisz@mhrmanagement.com 
   


